Good Evening Rosemont Families,

We hope you had a relaxing weekend. This week’'s RES Community Connection features several
important messages.

END OF MARKING PERIOD 2

The last day of marking period 2 is Thursday, January 26. Marking Period 2 report cards will be
available on ParentVue on Friday, February 3.

WINTER CONCERT

As a reminder, the winter concert for students in chorus will be held on Tuesday, January 31 at 7:00
p.m. Students participating in the concert, please arrive at 6:15 p.m. All are welcome! We hope to see
you there.

VIRTUAL PTA MEETING

Please join Rosemont Parent Teacher Association (PTA) for our General Meeting. The meeting will be
virtually on Thursday, February, 2, 2023, from 7:00 to 8:00 PM. The google meet link will be shared
before the meeting. We hope to see you there!

BATHROOM REMINDERS

PARENTS AND GUARDIANS, WE NEED YOUR HELP! A clean and safe environment for our students is
top priority at Rosemont. Please remind your child of appropriate bathroom behavior. Thank you!

Paper towels should be put in the trashcan not the toilet
Flush the toilet after each use

Wash your hands after using the restroom

Throw toilet paper in the toilet not on the floor

Respect the privacy of others

OSE COMMUNITY TECHNOLOGY RESOURCES

The Office of Special Education (OSE) has developed new resources to be shared with staff members,
students, and families. OSE news now has YouTube videos, flyers/bulletins, Twitter, and events
posted on Facebook for our community and is sharing these opportunities with families all over the
county. The OSE Family Support Center also provides virtual drop-in sessions via Zoom to engage,
answer questions, and assist students and their families. Visit
https://www.montgomeryschoolsmd.org/departments/special-education/ for support and
community resources.

APPLICATION AND SELECTION PROCESS FOR LANGUAGE IMMERSION PROGRAMS

The immersion lottery process begins February 1, 2023, and ends April 21, 2023. Parents/guardians
interested in participating in the immersion lottery must submit their requests online by April 21,


https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.montgomeryschoolsmd.org%2Fdepartments%2Fspecial-education%2F&data=05%7C01%7Ccatharine_c_stoll%40mcpsmd.org%7C735cd5cd750b4c0cd76808db0256ed67%7Cddf755e9bcd64a5ea4727c378a78c6c7%7C0%7C0%7C638106344600814930%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=TeYZdlONciC6ZTk8V5wP6y2oej71W%2FN6543qAZxV714%3D&reserved=0

2023. Only Montgomery County residents are eligible for the program. Parents/Guardians please use
the Google link: bit.ly/2023MCPSimmersion to complete and submit the form. Student placement
notifications emailed to parents/guardians and communicated with elementary schools regarding
student placement in the middle of May 2023.

This concludes the weekly Rosemont Community Connection. Thank you and have a good evening!
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